
 
 

 
 

 
February 1, 2005 
 

 
 

To the Honorable, the Common Council 
  of the City of Milwaukee 
 

Honorable Members of the Common Council: 
 

I am pleased to reappoint Dwight Ellis, 241 North Broadway, Suite 501, Milwaukee, WI  
53202, to the Ethics Board.  Mr. Ellis will serve as the Public Policy Forum’s 
representative on the board.  This appointment is pursuant to Section 303-15 of the 

Milwaukee Code.  Mr. Ellis’ term will commence upon taking of the oath of office.  
 

I trust this reappointment will have the approval of your Honorable Body. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 

Tom Barrett 
Mayor 


